
Alert Regarding Sabre Data Incident 

The Peninsula Hotels recently learned that Sabre Hospitality Solutions, a global reservations 

vendor, suffered a data incident that may have impacted certain hotel reservations.  Sabre’s 

central reservation system enables a large number of travel agencies, online travel agencies, 

and other online booking services to make hotel reservations including The Peninsula Hotels.  

Sabre does not provide online reservation or booking services for reservations made on 

www.peninsula.com, with our Global Customer Reservations Centre, or made directly with any 

of the ten Peninsula Hotels.   

If you used a travel agent, online travel agency, or other online booking service to book a stay 

at any of the following hotels between November 4, 2016 and March 9, 2017: 

The Peninsula Hong Kong 
The Peninsula Shanghai 
The Peninsula Beijing 
The Peninsula Tokyo  
The Peninsula New York 
The Peninsula Chicago 
The Peninsula Beverly Hills 
The Peninsula Paris 
The Peninsula Bangkok 
The Peninsula Manila 
 

Please visit the following site www.sabreconsumernotice.com for more information regarding 

the Sabre data incident or call US toll-free 1-800-892-1401 (or 1-503-597-7718, for international 

callers outside of the United States).  Reservations made on www.peninsula.com, through our 

Global Customer Reservations Centre, or made directly with any Peninsula hotel were not 

impacted by the Sabre data incident, nor were any of the Peninsula hotels’ own systems 

affected. 

As always, The Peninsula Hotels values its relationships with its guests and takes very seriously 

the security and privacy of their information. 

http://www.sabreconsumernotice.com/

